
From: Adam Hawley <adam.hawley@icloud.com> 

Subject: Construction in The Village 
Date: April 6, 2020 at 4:50:11 PM EDT 

 
Dear Villagers,  

 
We hope this email finds you all healthy and finding new ways of staying 

connected with loved ones. Thank you for doing your part to keep our 
community safe, and for going above and beyond in reaching out and 

helping your neighbours.  
 

In compliance with Provincial guidelines, construction on site is proceeding 
with COVID-19 protocols in place. We’ve attached our Site Protocol for your 

reference should you be interested. The work on site will be limited to Lot 4 
on Moseby Street, and Block 11 on Perez Road (our 2-storey townhomes). 

 

We are making every effort to ensure the safety of the site and the trades. 
For your safety and for the safety of our team and the trades, please do not 

go anywhere near the construction sites. 
 

If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to let us know.  
 

 
Regards, 

Adam Hawley   |   Vice President 
The Village Developments Inc. 

C: 289.241.9288 
E: Adam@TheVillageNiagara.com 

W: TheVillageNiagara.com 
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